
 
 

 

To,           Date: 27 June 2016 

     Ms. Akanksha Saini 

     Training Coordinator 

     Spoken Tutorial Project IIT Bombay 

     NMEICT, MHRD, Govt. of India. 

 

Ref No: IIITM/MOU/IBST/2016/01, Dated 27 June 2016                            

 

Subject: Letter of intent to start the IIT Bombay Spoken Tutorial program 

 

Dear Ms. Akanksha, 

With reference to our e-mail exchanges to spread the IT literacy in Manipur through free and open 

source software and for the benefit of our students and community, we are very keen to start the IIT 

Bombay Spoken Tutorial program. The following are our faculty coordinators for the program.  

Central Coordinator Dr. Navanath Saharia 

nsaharia@iiitmanipur.ac.in 

+919678073826 

 

Coordinator,  

Dept. of Computer Science & 

Engineering 

Dr. Thoudam Doren Singh 

doren@iiitmanipur.ac.in 

+919402500819 

 

Coordinator,  

Dept. of Electronics & Communication 

Engineering 

 

Dr. Murli Manohar 

murli@iiitmanipur.ac.in 

+918876736904 

 

 

 

We are looking forward for a successful collaboration.  

Thanking you in anticipation and with warm regards 

 

 

 

Prof. A. K. Das 

 

 


